
November 30, 2010 

Stakeholder Update #10 

Dear Stakeholders,  

We are writing to remind you that Brampton Brick has initiated the 45-day public notification 
period, as part of its application for an aggregate licence under the Aggregate Resources Act. A 
public information session hosted by Brampton Brick is scheduled for Tuesday, November 30, 
2010 (a copy of the Notice is also available on the City’s website).  

Objections may be filed during the 45-day notification period, which closes on Monday, 
December 20, 2010. Objections to the Ministry can be made in writing or via email to 

AggRes@Ontario.ca. Email objections must contain a postal address or they will not be 
considered acceptable. A copy of the objection must also be sent to Brampton Brick, in writing, 
by pre-paid regular mail by December 20, 2010.    

For more information on the re-zoning application, please contact Natasha D’Souza, the City 
planner on the file.  

 
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  
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